
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/2/2016 1:13:19 PM
Subject: FW: cellphone restrictions at SC detention centers

 
 
From: Stansell, Kaitlin [mailto:kstansell@wmbfnews.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 1:04 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: cellphone restrictions at SC detention centers
 
I did an interview with Gov. Haley in May about the below press release. We never aired it because we 
wanted to break it into a bigger story and localize it. I was wondering if there had been any update though 
over the past two months about this issue:
 

Haley, Governors Ask FCC To Change Contraband Cellphone Regulations
“States must have the flexibility and authority to eradicate this threat to the public safety in 

our states”
 
COLUMBIA, S.C – Governor Nikki Haley and fellow governors from across the country today signed a letter 
to Federal Communications Commission Chairman Thomas Wheeler requesting a re-evaluation of 
regulations regarding contraband cellphones in prisons.
 
In a letter to Chairman Wheeler, the governors said, “Correctional officers across the country work in an 
environment many will never see or fully understand in terms of threats to staff and public safety. 
Contraband cellphones in the hands of prisoners dramatically increase these threats to witnesses, the 
public, the officers, their families, and even other prisoners.”
 
A copy of the governors’ letter is available here.
 
Last month, during a FCC field hearing held in Columbia with FCC Commissioner Ajit Pai, 
Governor Haley asked that cellphone jamming restrictions be lifted and that states be granted permission to 
use the blocking technology. The governor said, “This is something that has a solution to it. Allow us to jam 
our prisons ... Something has to change.”
 
“We need the FCC to allow us to streamline processes,” said Gov. Haley. “In corrections, a lot of times, I 
don’t have fixable problems but this one…but it requires the FCC, it requires Congress, and it requires the 
Telecom industry to step up.”
 
Hope to hear back from you soon.
Thanks!
 
Kaitlin Stansell
Anchor & Reporter for WMBF News
843-798-9820

mailto:Symmes,%20Brian%20%3CBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=26955587&msgid=134419&act=JFT6&c=1561287&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fgovernor.sc.gov%2FDocuments%2FFCC%2520Letter%2520Re%2520Contraband%2520Cell%2520Phones%2520%285.23.2016%29.pdf

